
 

21 October 2020 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

It is with regret that I have to inform you that a positive test of Covid-19 was reported to the school 

involving a pupil in Year 13. 

Upon receipt of information regarding the positive test, swift action was taken by the school to 

identify close contacts and to safeguard the health of pupils and staff. 

In line with the guidance from the National Health Protection Cell of Public Health Wales, pupils 

who have been identified as a close contact have been notified and will be required to self-isolate 

for 14 days. For these pupils, work will be provided for the duration of the self-isolation.  

All other year groups will attend school as normal. If you have a child in a different year group, they 

may come to school unless they develop symptoms of Covid-19. Should your child develop such 

symptoms, we politely request that you arrange for them to receive a test and notify us immediately 

if the result is positive. 

We fully understand the concerns that you may have. We can assure you that we have worked 

closely with the Local Authority’s Health and Safety Team and with Public Health Wales and that 

school remains a safe environment.  

Please continue to use our website and follow our Twitter page for further updates and information. 

Yours sincerely 

 

S M JONES 

Headteacher 


